From: PUC Consumer Complaints <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 9:00 AM

To: ConsumerComplaintsWeb <ConsumerComplaintsWeb@puc.idaho.gov>
Subject: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb

The following complaint was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: John and Nina Baker
Submission Time: Apr 16 2021 8:27AM
Email: johnornina@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-841-5839

Address: 2492 E Mariposa Drive

Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water

Contacted Utility: No

Comment: "We are very upset that Eagle Water is being sold to Suez. We have the best drinking
water already and do not need a Non-ldaho company to change it. Suez is a publicly traded company
that has no interest in Eagle or Idaho. Rather, their interest is in making money, period. They will
raise rates substantially as they have done every where else they have taken over. Trees, gardens,
lawns, recreation, etc. will be impacted severally. We are asking the commission to deny the Suez
company from buying Eagle water, it will be detrimental to the community in Eagle and Idaho. "
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